
Children’s Bulletin 

Our next Kids’ Bible Zoom series starts 
September 8 @ 4pm. We are start Our 
adventure through the Fruit of the Spirit. If 
you want to join contact Mrs. Jeannette 
for the Zoom Room Address. 


We are making 50 cards to say thanks to 
our first responders (police, EMT, fire 
dept.) and their families for our 9-11 Give 
Back. We need them at the church before 
the event, Friday, September 11. If you are 
planning on making cards please contact 
Pastor Brandon or me and tell us how 
many cards you are planning to make.




